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Drainage Work Closing Lanes at Dale Mabry Hwy and Interbay Blvd  

Tampa, FL - Beginning at 6 p.m. Tuesday, July 25, the right-turn lane movement from westbound 

Interbay Boulevard onto northbound Dale Mabry Highway to close for approximately ten days, 

weather permitting. This closure is necessary for crews to perform drainage work at this 

intersection as part of the Dale Mabry Highway (US 92) Traffic Signal Upgrades project in South 

Tampa. 

 

Motorists will have to detour around the work zone by turning south onto Dale Mabry Highway, 

proceed through the roundabout, and continue north on Dale Mabry Highway through the Interbay 

Boulevard intersection.    

Electronic message boards and detour signs will assist drivers traveling through this area. 

Motorists should allow extra travel time as traffic delays may occur on nearby roads during this 

closure. Access to businesses, residents, and emergency vehicles is to be maintained. 

The Dale Mabry Highway (US 92) project is replacing the existing traffic signals with 

hurricane-resistant poles at El Prado Boulevard and Interbay Boulevard. Construction activities 

are estimated to finish by the end of 2023. 

For more information on this project or to sign-up to receive traffic alerts, please visit 

FDOTtampabay.com    
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